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Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to put my vote forward to ban battery hen cages. 
 
The egg production in a real “free range” farm (not the ones in big sheds either) have far more 
nutritional value and the hens live a far more natural life. Battery hen cages are disgusting and 
cruel. Chickens have personalities and are unique. I care about how we treat our animals and I 
will vote accordingly. 
 
Many thanks for reading my email.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Trudi Ellen 


